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[Approved by Mail]: Scaling-Up Renewable Energy Program Investment Plan for Cambodia- Request for 
Revision (SREP) (ADB) – Approval Notification 

 
Dear SREP Sub-Committee members, 
 
We are writing regarding the Revised Investment Plan for Cambodia submitted on July 21, 2017, by the 
Government of Cambodia and the Asian Development Bank (ADB), for your review and endorsement. 
 
The time period provided for submitting any objections to the proposed decision has expired.  No objections 
were received. We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that the below decision has been approved. 
 

Recalling its endorsement in June 2016 of the Investment Plan for Cambodia, the Sub-Committee 
reviewed the Revised Investment Plan for Cambodia (dated July 20, 2017), submitted by the 
Government of Cambodia and the Asian Development Bank (ADB), notes of the revisions to the 
SREP Investment Plan for Cambodia and endorses the following revisions: 
 

a)   Dropping the Solar Energy Development- Solar Home Systems and Solar Mini-Grids 
project from the Solar Energy Development Component (USD 6.65 million); 

b)   Dropping the Accelerating Solar Power through Private Sector from the Solar Energy 
Development Component (USD 14.65 million);  

c)    Dropping the Biomass Power Project Component (USD 5.4 million);  
d) Reallocating USD 14.65 million to the National Solar Parks program under the Solar 

Energy Development Component 
e) Reallocating USD 5.0 million to the Private Sector Solar Development Utility Scale 

project under the Solar Energy Development Component 
f) Reallocating USD 7.05 million to the Private Sector Solar Development, roof top solar 

under the Solar Energy Development Component 
 
The Sub-Committee endorses the revisions as a basis for the further development of the proposed 
activities for SREP funding and reaffirms that the approval of SREP funding by the Sub-Committee is 
dependent upon submission of high-quality project or program proposals and availability of 
resources.           

         
Sincerely, 
 
Mafalda Duarte 
Program Manager 
Climate Investment Funds 
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